
1.  Please visit www.azed.gov/SUNBucks 

If you need help, or have questions:  

Call the Sunbucks Parent Hotline at 1-833-648-4406. Parents can also retrieve FAQ’s and addi-
tional information at the SUNBucks webpage : www.azed.gov/SUNBucks  

For additional assistance, you may also contact Amanda Herd at 623-466-3068 or email at  

Amandam.Herd@gmail.com.  

This Institution Is an Equal Opportunity Provider  

2. Open the “How do I apply for SUN Bucks?” Tab 

3. Complete the SUN Bucks Eligibility Screener in        
English or Spanish  
4. Once the eligibility screener is complete, you will be 
prompted to complete the online SUN Bucks application 
based on the criteria entered. The online application is 
available until August 5th 2025. 


